
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C . 20555-0001 

CHAIRMAN 

The Honorable Shelley Moore Capito 
Ranking Member, Committee 
on Environment and Public Works 

United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 

Dear Senator Capito: 

June 21 , 2022 

On behalf of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), I am responding to your 
May 17, 2022, letter regarding the NRC's efforts to assess and modernize the Reactor Oversight 
Process. Responses to your specific inquiries are enclosed. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me or have your 
staff contact Eugene Dacus, Director of the Office of Congressional Affairs , at (301) 415-1776. 

Sincerely, 

CQ__T. 
Christopher T. Hanson 

Enclosure: 
As stated 



   

13BIdentical letter sent to: 
 
14BThe Honorable Shelley Moore Capito 
15BRanking Member, Committee  
  16Bon Environment and Public Works 
17BUnited States Senate  
18BWashington, DC  20510  
 
19BThe Honorable James M. Inhofe 
20BRanking Member, Subcommittee  
  21Bon Clean Air, Climate, and Nuclear Safety 
22BUnited States Senate 
23BWashington, DC  20510 
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